
Viewing Standards Progress in Parent Portal 
 

Our elementary students are working to gain mastery in essential grade level standards in all subject                

areas. The student report card, which is given out at the end of each trimester in December, March,                  

and June, will report on student progress in the standards, and parents can also track their student’s                 

progress between report cards electronically via the Parent Portal. 

 

To view your student’s standards progress, simply login to your Parent Portal account and click on the                 

“Standards Grades” tab (shown below). Your student’s current performance level in each standard             

will be shown next to the name of the standard.  

   
 

Click on the name of the standard for a complete description of the standard and the performance 

scale. 

  

For more information about standards-based grading, including report card samples, visit the 

“Elementary Report Cards” page on the Romeo Community Schools website at 

http://romeo.k12.mi.us/pages/68325/elementary-report-cards​.   Of course, if you have questions 

about your child’s progress in any area, your child’s teacher will be your best resource.  Working in 

partnership together, we can empower our students to excel! 
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